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The truck servicing the areas of North Ave, Chestnut Dr, 1st, 2nd, and 3rd St., Craven Ave,
Mulberry St., Pine St., Craven St, Queen St, Pollock St and Marsh St was unable to finish it's
Tuesday route due to mechanical issues.

GFL has notified the Town that they will send a crew to service this area on Wednesday, March
22.

We apologize for the inconvenience and look forward to having everyone back on schedule
soon.

https://www.beaufortnc.org/community/page/trash-delay-impacting-areas-town

